
Staff Travel Plan noted. 
 
5 There was submitted and noted a report by the Executive Director of 
Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability regarding the new Council’s Staff 
Travel Plan and planned updates to the Business Travel Policy, advising 
 
(1) that as part of the Staff Travel Plan, a new Business Travel Policy was 

currently in development and specifically responded to Action A3 of the 
Glasgow Transport Strategy – to deliver an updated Staff Travel/Mobility Plan 
for Council employees; 

 
(2) that the existing Staff Travel Plan was developed in 2008 and it was therefore 

important to provide a new Plan that catered to current priorities and 
considered travel patterns and working arrangements; 

 
(3) that the new Staff Travel Plan aimed to highlight the importance of sustainable 

travel to meet the climate emergency and to provide staff with support to 
make sustainable travel choices where possible; 

 
(4) of details of a travel survey undertaken made available to all Council 

employees and the feedback received that had helped shape the new Plan 
with a series of specific measures, as detailed in the report, which would be 
regularly updated with any new information or emerging measures; and 

 
(5) of key elements included in the development of a new Business Travel Policy, 

as detailed in the report. 
 
 
 
 


